New member August

Desley Hoolihan, Director, Safety Quality, Bundaberg Health Services District, was welcomed and inducted at the August meeting.  Desley paid her dues in May but has just returned from six weeks overseas.  She has only lived in Bundaberg for two years and is looking forward to making new friends through her membership in Zonta.  
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